
Barranquilla, June 11, 1990 

 

Gentlemen 

MARYMOUNT SCHOOL 

ATT: Mr. Keith Bookwalter 

City 

 

Dear Mr. Bookwalter: 

 

We, the parents of the children of the Third Grade that you 

direct, want to express through these short lines all our 

gratitude for the love you have given to our children, as well 

as for the beautiful and selfless work you have been doing with 

them. You have made them feel the greatness and importance of 

study and research and have shown them the application of 

everything they learn. It has given them the opportunity to 

feel that they are members of a community in which they are 

collaborators and responsible for achieving goals. You Mr. 

Bookwalter have taught them to be proud of themselves. 

 

All of the above fills us with deep emotion and hope, because 

we feel that at least a small portion of the children of our 

country are beginning to have a different approach to life and 

the role they play and will play later in favor of the whole 

society. We dream that in the future others will follow your 

example, and that your methodology will be extended to many 

levels of teaching. 

 

Receive a humble voice of encouragement that comes from our 

hearts to reach and push the limits of your goodness, your 

strength, and your courage. Thank you, Mr. Bookwalter, for such 

a beautiful lesson. Trust and do not falter because the seed 

has been sown in the souls of these children. 

 

We say goodbye to you with the same nostalgia and fond memory 

with which our children do. 

 

With deep respect and appreciation, 

 

Parents of the Third Green Group 

 



 
CC: Directora: Sister Johanna Cunniffe 


